
 

  

 

NOTICE: Temporary road closure on Uplands Avenue, from 7 Uplands Ave. to Yonge Street 
 
To safely set up a crane to support the construction of a new residential building located at 8188 Yonge 
St., a temporary road closure is required on Saturday, Nov. 30, on Uplands Avenue, from 7 a.m. to 3 
p.m. The closure will be in place from 7 Uplands Ave. to Yonge Street.  
 
Signage will be on site to notify travellers of the closure. Residents and businesses impacted will also be 
notified, along with emergency and City of Vaughan services. 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

 

 
 



 

  

 

 


